
    
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To our valued customers, 

 
Like you, we are following the latest information regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and its 

progress. Our focus remains on the safety and well-being of our customers and employees.  

 

We encourage our customers to access accounts from home 24/7 using Online Banking or the 

Mobile App (for consumers) to view transactions, check balances, make deposits, schedule 

payments, and more. 

 

As the situation continues to evolve, rest assured that we are taking the necessary steps to 

minimize any impact to the services we provide. We’re also ensuring our employees have the 

information they need to stay healthy. 

 

We will continue to share additional information as it becomes available should it have an 

impact to our markets. Stay safe and be well. Thank you for continuing to Bank Wisely. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Edward Dietzler 

President and CEO 

The Bank of Princeton  

 


